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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 21st May 2007





       Question No. 10
QUESTION: Councillor Karen Warren

To ask the Manager if consideration has been given to the opening of a new entrance, where previously an old entrance existed, onto the Tymon Park via or close to the social housing units for travellers off the Greenhills Road, and that the Manager would accept that the closure of this pedestrian access has caused deep frustration, particularly in the Kilnamanagh area where access to Tymon Park via this entrance had always existed, and if he will make a statement on the matter?

REPLY:
This access point into Tymon Park was identified as giving rise to a significant and seriously escalating level of anti-social behaviour within the park and has consequently been closed for public use.  Since its closure, the level of anti-social behaviour within Tymon Park appears to have decreased.   There are two alternative access points to Tymon Park further along Greenhills Road and the main entrance to the park is nearby on Tymon North Road.   
